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ESRD Providers 
 
This notice is an update on rate letters for ESRD services provided to SoonerCare members.   
  
Across the Board Rate Reduction 
The SoonerCare program, effective January 1, 2018, was planning to implement a 6.00% across 
the board rate reduction. This reduction would have impacted current PPS rates in addition to 
SoonerCare fee schedules. OHCA will NOT implement the rate reduction so please disregard 
letters that were mailed.  
 
If you have any questions or require additional information please phone Aaron Morris at (405) 
522-7533 or email at Aaron.Morris@okhca.org. 
 
Thank you for your continued service to Oklahoma’s SoonerCare members. 
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